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Mother’s Day Lunch 
You are invited to join your child for Mother’s Day lunch on 
Wednesday 27th March. Mrs Cook is cooking roast beef with 
chocolate cracknel for pudding! Nursery children are able to  
attend if accompanied by an adult. Please make sure you have 
ordered your lunch using ParentPay by Friday 15th March so 
that we can make sure we have enough food. Unfortunately 
anyone ordering after this date will not be able to attend.  

Breakfast Club 
Please note that breakfast club begins at 8am each morning. 
Children who are arriving early are unsupervised until this time.  

Pancake Day at breakfast club! 
 

The children (and staff!) 
enjoyed pancakes on 
Shrove Tuesday! They had 
fruit and syrup with them. 



 Diary Dates 
 
Friday 15th March– Deadline for booking Mother’s Day 
Lunch 
 
Tuesday 26th March– Y123 class assembly 9am 
 
Wednesday 27th March– Mother’s Day Lunch 
 
Tuesday 3rd and Wednesday 4th April– Pupil Progress 
meetings 
 
Friday 5th April– PIP day– black and white mufti day to 
raise money for the parenting project. 
 
Thursday 11th March– Easter Bingo!  
 
Thursday 11th and Friday 12th April– Y4 Stratford  
Residential 
 
Monday 15th April– Friday 26th April– Easter Holidays 
 
Thursday 23rd and Friday 24th May—Y5 Ironbridge  
Residential 
 
W/C 27th May—Summer Half Term 
 



 
 
 
 

 

Congratulations to all of this week’s  
Lighthorne Heath Heroes! 

House Points for this week 
Rabbits   81 Dogs    75 

Guinea Pigs    62 Cats   60 



 

The minimum acceptable attendance, as 
stipulated by Warwickshire Local 

 Authority, is 95%.  
Low attendance results in poorer  

educational progress and attainment.  

UN Convention on the Rights of the Child: 
Article 3 (Best Interests of the Child.)  

Reception– 100% 
I have decided to leave Nursery off the attendance as 
their attendance is not statutory.  

Year 1/2/3– 93% 

Year 4/5/6– 90% 

Well done to YReception who had 
the highest attendance at school 
this week with a brilliant 100% 

  

Whole School Attendance: 93.19% 



 

On Wednesday afternoon the 
children in Reception completed 
circuit work in the hall using 
some of the skills they have 
been learning in PE. They prac-
tised some dance, throwing, 
catching and tennis skills.  
 



 

We had a fantastic day cele-
brating World Book Day.  Using 
the map written in Y123 the 
whole school were able to recite 
the poem in assembly. They 
then showed off their costumes 
to each other next to the pea 
green boat that reception and 
nursery made.  



 

Come along with your family to play an 
Easter game of Bingo! We will be playing 6 
rounds with Easter prizes to be won.  
In order to sign up please come to the school 
office to buy your book of bingo tickets. 
 
 
When: Thursday 11th April 
Time: 3.15 – 4.30pm 
Where: School Hall 
Cost: £1 per book of bingo tickets 
 
Refreshments available 


